
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Tuesday 9th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are writing to invite you to a parent workshop focusing on reading, writing, numeracy and support that parents 
can give at home to prepare for tests in May. This workshop will take place on Monday 22nd January at 9:00 and it 
will last approximately 60 minutes. If you are unable to attend the workshop, there will be an additional presentation 
regarding Sats testing on Thursday 18th January at 3.35 in the Junior Hall.  
 
This workshop is an opportunity for you to work with your child, supported by school staff, to develop and 
understand techniques and skills we use in the classroom, to allow you to support your child’s learning at home. 
 
Please make every effort to attend as parental support is vital to enhance each and every child’s progress. 
 
Please note, to keep our children safe, we ask that parents do not use mobile phones on school premises. 
 
We look forward to working with you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 6 team 
Prince Albert School 
 
 


